ST MARY’S RC PSLearning and
Growing
Together 


FINAL OPEN MORNING
FRIDAY 21ST FEBRUARY 
[bookmark: _GoBack]9am to 12 pm


SPREAD THE WORD




We will be hosting an Open Morning on Friday 21st February as a final chance for past pupils, parents, Grandparents, teachers, friends of the school to visit, 
before we move to our lovely new building on 20th April.

Come along at any time between 
9am and 12pm and enjoy:
a tour of the school
view old photographs and memorabilia
meet up with old friends
ENJOY A CUPPA AND A CHAT 
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU
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